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To: Ways and Means Full Committee 

From: Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 

Re: SB 693 Relating to driving privileges 

 

Representative Gomberg: “SB 693 eliminates probationary driver permits, makes 

changes to the requirements to obtain a hardship permit, and repeals driver license 

suspensions for several criminal offenses. 

The bill will reduce revenue to the Department of Transportation for elimination of 

probationary permits, and reduce violation, misdemeanor, and felony cases filed in circuit 

courts for Driving While Suspended and Driving While Revoked. 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends SB 693 

be amended by the –4 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended.” 
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